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Dear Mr Chaplin 
 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 
 
REQUEST FOR FURTHER EXTENSION TO THE THE BOROUGH OF NORTH EAST 
LINCOLNSHIRE NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE BOROUGH COUNCIL TEMPORARY 
PATH CLOSURE (PUBLIC FOOTPATH 59, HUMBERSTON) 
ORDER 2021 
 
I refer to your correspondence of 28 November 2022. 
 
The Secretary of State for Transport hereby approves of the continuing in force of the above 
Order made on 11 June 2021, effective from 24 June 2021 and subsequently extended to     
24 December 2022. Given the ongoing works in the vicinity of the footpath, the Secretary of 
State now grants a further extension of the said Order until the 24 June 2024 or until the 
completion of the works, whichever is the earlier. 
 
Notice of this further extension must be published in the same newspaper in which the notice 
in respect of the Order was published, together with a description of the alternative routes 
available. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
PAUL HARRISON 
NATIONAL TRANSPORT CASEWORK TEAM 
Authorised to sign on behalf of the Secretary of State in this matter 
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